
Hola 3 Green! 

I have missed you so much! It’s felt very strange not seeing all your wonderful faces 

every day, having conversations with you all and seeing all of your amazing effort and 

beautiful work, but I am very excited to start our summer term, even if we can’t be 

together right now. Remember that you being safe is always the most important thing. 

So, what have I been up to at home?  

Well I have been keeping myself very busy indeed. I have been baking sausage rolls and 

scones, which taste yummy. Lots of drawing and painting, especially superheroes. I’ve 

practiced guitar and piano every day (I think I might even be getting better at playing). 

I have also been learning something new! I have been learning about electricity and 

circuits (I re-wired a whole electric guitar!), it is something that I’ve always been 

interested in so decided to use this time to learn a new skill, with the help of tutorials 

on YouTube. I even played the Tidy Up Rhumba while I cleared everything away. 

I’ve also had a very confused, giant cat, Nico, who doesn’t understand why I’m at home 

all the time, but he loves the extra cuddles and treats. 

                

I have been making sure that I am exercising each day as I’m not bouncing around the 

classroom like I normally would be. I’ve been running on my treadmill and even tried 

some PE with Joe in the mornings! My favourite though, is joining in with the Just 

Dance videos on YouTube, especially Ghostbusters. 

I would like to say thank you to everyone who has sent examples of work or messages 

over the last few weeks, it’s been lovely seeing the great things you have created and 

been up to. It’s great to see that a lot of children are using Sumdog to practice their 

maths. 

I would love to hear more about how you are and all of the awesome things that you 

have been doing at home, have you tried learning something new?  

 

Love from Mr Brewer. 


